
 

 
 

 
GREATER ROSTRAVER CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

 
 
November 1, 2011 
 
 
Dear Rob, 
On behalf of the membership of the Greater Rostraver Chamber of Commerce and our guests from the 
Mon Valley Regional Chamber of Commerce, we thank you for being our guest speaker at the 
September Membership Meeting. You captured the attention and focus of the audience instantly and 
developed an easy, open relationship with the members in attendance.   
 
The group was appreciative of the positive, down-to-earth delivery of your personal story and how you 
handled struggles and obstacles with dignity, acceptance, faith and at times humor.  
 
Addressing the group about your personal experiences with hiring and employment challenges was 
extremely beneficial to our business owners and employer members.  Through your discussions and 
willingness to answer questions, our members gained insight and valuable information.   
 
Your presentation became more of a conversation amongst friends and if time had permitted, it could 
have gone on much longer.  You are welcome to return any time to continue the positive conversation 
and will always be considered a friend of the GRC. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to visit with us.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Gina C. Lynn  
Gina C. Lynn 
Executive Director  
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